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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement of the operating data and indicators for the three 
months ended 31 March 2022 (the “2022 Q1 Announcement”) issued by CIMC Enric 
Holdings Limited (the “Company”) dated 21 April 2022. The Company would like to 
clarify that the first word in the third line of the last paragraph of page 3 of the 2022 Q1 
Announcement should be “increased” instead of “decreased”.

Save as disclosed in this announcement, all information set out in the 2022 Q1 Announcement 
remains unchanged.

By order of the Board
CIMC Enric Holdings Limited

Zhong Yingxin
Company Secretary
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